PEM BOARD NOTES FROM VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR ~ September 2016
We have recruited quite a number of new volunteers, most of whom have competed their training and are now actively volunteering in the hands-on care capacity.
Many of our hands-on volunteers also helped with the garage sale this year – helping with the preparation and serving of food, cashiering, setting up and cleaning up when it was all over.  They were a tremendous help and so appreciated!  

I met with two Professors from Fisher College and we set up a plan to bring in Nursing Students to volunteer at Advent House as a part of a new Service/Learning project being launched there this fall.  I am planning to go to the college on September 13th, to speak with the students.   The Nursing students have been a great asset to us and we are eagerly looking forward to bring many more here within that capacity.  I have also connected with Nazareth College and we continue to recruit from there as well.
The Harley Students will be returning next month under the direction of Kevin Boyd, who has taken over for James D’Amanda.  I will be meeting with him soon to set up a plan for the new students that will volunteer here during the 2016-17 school year.
We will be conducting a Hands-On Training Class as well as a Death and Dying Class for our new volunteers in the next few weeks.  Glenda and I will also be meeting with one of our current volunteers next week to discuss new ideas for training, in order to be able to provide the best care possible for our residents.
Respectfully submitted,

Laurie Eisele

Volunteer Coordinator

